
CMPD Park Ranger Returns from
Deployment
January was a month of achievement and celebration for the
Costa  Mesa  Police  Department  with  several  new  hires  and
promotions.

In addition to four new officers joining the department, on
Jan. 21 the CMPD welcomed home Park Ranger Lorna Lyttle who
had been deployed to Bagram, Afghanistan as a member of the
U.S. Army Reserves.

Lyttle  joined  the  CMPD  Feb.  19,  2006  and  worked  for  the
department as a park ranger for four years before her decision
to enlist with the U.S. Army Reserve. Her service in the Army
Reserves began on May 17, 2010 and she was deployed to Bagram
Afghanistan in April of 2014.

“You don’t feel the full affect until you land and realize
where you are,” she said.

Lyttle spent a year as a convoy escort protecting and
assisting with the move of fuel and U.S. military equipment
between bases.

Lyttle is glad to be back, “It was an experience that I will
never forget and now that I am home, I am just trying to get
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back to the daily grind and back to living life as I knew it
before I left with a whole lot more gratitude for being a US
Citizen.”

When she is not working Lyttle enjoys spending time with her
family, relaxing and going for a good drive.

Lyttle’s  long  term  goal  is  to  further  her  education  and
promote through the army ranks. She currently holds a sergeant
title and hopes to attain rank of an officer.

In the meantime, she is happy to be home and back with the
CMPD; her other family.

“They are my other family, you see them every day and spent a
lot of time together,” she said.


